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Dear Friends, 
 
God hasn’t forgotten us!  Hallelujah!  Hanging above my desk is a card printed for me 
several years ago by our dear secretary at the time, Rosella Goddard:  “God is not 
unjust; He will not forget your work and the love you have shown Him as you have 
helped His people and continue to help them.”  (Hebrews 6:10)   
 
Sometimes, it’s hard to hold onto the certainty that God has not forgotten.  Indeed, 
He has “a plan to prosper us, and not to harm us; to give us hope and a future.” 
(Jeremiah 29:11) 
 
Over the past month, we have been reminded again and again that God has not 
forgotten.  A gift was made that completely paid off the debt of the ministry.  In 
Pakistan, Nepal, and India, dozens have received Christ, in spite of great personal 
risk.  We received an almost-new washer and dryer for the ministry in Starkville, 
paying only a fraction of their worth.   In Pakistan, several received miraculous 
healings after the team prayed for them – and they became followers of Christ! 
 
These blessings strengthen our faith as we walk through the on-going opportunities 
for ministry the Lord brings to us.  I’m going to hit the highlights, this month, and ask 
you to pray earnestly for each situation: 
 

• $19,000 to be able to meet our full obligations in Nigeria this year, which 
includes starting 5 new churches, building at least 3 more pavilions, and 
meeting salary for the director and the new pastors. 

• $15,000 to complete flooring in upstairs areas of The Storehouse 

• Unspecified funds to help with reconstruction and repair of churches and 
homes in Nepal and India following this season’s monsoonal flooding 

• Two opportunities for outreach in the Starkville community in October 

• On-going need for support in Pakistan to provide Bibles, clothing, and food 
supplies 

 
And, finally, I ask for your prayers as I have total knee replacement this Friday, 
September 6.  I am grateful for family and friends who have already offered to help. 
And I am grateful for you, and your on-going help, support, and prayers for Christian 
World Missions.  You are a blessing! 
 
With gratitude, 

 

PRAYER NOTES & MINISTRY 

OPPORTUNITIES: 
 

LOCAL MINISTRIES: 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

Friday, 6:30 am 

PREP (formerly known as YCE) 

Fall Term:  Aug 12 – Dec 12  

Worship at the Claiborne 

4th Sunday, 4 pm. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Sep 9    Starkville, MS, Ministry at 

             Montgomery Gardens 

Oct 19  Starkville, MS, Remote Tailgate, 

 Family Outreach  

Oct 25  Starkville, MS, Movie in the 

             Park 

Nov 15 Starkville, MS, 1st UMC Bazaar 

 
 

LUNCH & LEARN: 

11:30 – 1:00,  

$15 for craft materials & lunch 

Sep 17   Vicky Burnett 

              Paint an MSU Cowbell 

Oct 15    Lee Ann Williamson 

              Weave a Wall Hanging 

 

 
 

PRAYER & PRAISE NOTES: 
 

LEE ANN – Total knee replacement on 

Friday, Sep 6. 

NEPAL & INDIA-- Floods – hundreds 

drown, homes destroyed in landslides, 

roads and bridges washed out. Christians 

are serving neighbors – pray for many to 

know Christ. 

NIGERIA – Church Planting & Building 

As persecution continues, pray for 

boldness and strong churches. 
 

 

For General & International Ministries: 
Lee Ann Williamson 

leeann@christianworldmissions.org 

For Stateside Events and Stewardship 
Lori Smith: 

lori@christianworldmissions.org 

For Youth Ministry opportunities: 
Leah Winters: 

Lw557@msstate.edu 

To rent the Storehouse at CWM: 
Amos Williamson 

awilliamson68@comcast.net 
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Reaching Out Across the Street and Around the World 

Caring, Witnessing, Making Disciples 
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